
 
 

 

DATE: December 13, 2022 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: LaDonna Johnson, Associate Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum #2 to Invitation for Bid, # 38315, Unmanned Aerial Vehicle (UAV) 
Herbicide Application 
 
Due to a request for additional time, the bid due date is being extended as follows: 
 

• Responses are due by 2:00 PM, December 20, 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Form provided in the bid package.  
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at ljohnson@sjrwmd.com. 
 
 
 


